
 

Pennywort Team 

Date: Saturday 30th November 

We were lucky to be joined by 5 members from the LOPC Wild Women’s Outdoor 
Adventure Group this morning to tackle the rest of the Pennywort on the canal section at 
Barrow  - We had Tasmin, Abbie, Hayley, Ali and Amy  from LOPC 

  
 

 
who joined forces with our 
own team of Ian, Nick, 
Karen and Brian.  
 
 

 
 
Together we got the last 
remaining large mats out of 
the water. 
Thank you to both teams  

Next Event:  
Date & Time: tbc 
Meeting Point: Tbc 

 

 


